Chairman Heinert and Members of the House of Education Committee

| am writing in support of HB 1247. Children deserve to be educated in an environment that
ensures their safety and wellbeing. Victims of sexual assault should not be forced to confront
their abusers, especially not at school. This legislation would help ensure that all children can
feel safe from abuse, assault, and trauma while at school.

Thank you,
Dane Johansen



